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29th April 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Since we last wrote to you, a lot has changed due to the COVID-19 situation. At the moment it is difficult to 
plan ahead for our transition program as we are unsure on the timescale of school closures. I wanted to write 

home to introduce myself to your child, and to give you a bit more information regarding the transition to us.  
 

I am currently in the process of contacting primary school teachers to find out more information regarding 
your child, so that I can prepare and plan ahead for September as best I  can, under these circumstances. If 

there is anything additional that you feel you need to make me aware of then please contact me via email at 
l.adderley@st-antonys.com with information. Our SEND Coordinator, Miss Weinberg, can also be contacted 

via email at l.weinberg@st-antonys.com if you feel that you need to provide her with any additional important 

information regarding your child and their transition to us. 
 

I have enclosed a few items that we need to be completed by yourself and returned to school, I have enclosed 
a stamped addressed envelope for you to use. There is a Pupil Information Sheet, a biometric sheet (to be 

used for the cashless lunch system) and a photograph permission letter. It is vital that this is done as soon as 
possible, so that we can put your child on to our school system, and contactless lunch system. When you 

return this, please remember to include your child’s completed ‘About Me’ sheet too. 
 

I have also enclosed a copy of the Parent Handbook for you to read. This includes information about school 
rules, policies, uniform, equipment and many other useful pieces of information. I have also enclosed a 

‘Reading at St Antony’s’ booklet, to support you with some ideas for reading books for your child. 
 

Unfortunately, our Family Quiz Night can no longer go ahead, and therefore if you have any questions or 
queries that you were planning to speak to us about, then please do not hesitate to send me an email. 

 
I hope that you are all keeping safe and well during this difficult time, and I look forward to meeting you at 
some point in the near future. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 

 
 

Mrs L Adderley 
Head of Year 7 
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